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Greetings,                                                                                                March 2024 
 
They say practice makes perfect! Well, our kids must have been practicing because The Fold did very 
well in the school sports competition! These youngsters can run!!! The children brought home many 
medals and the Fold took #2 overall!! Pushing for # 1 next year!  
 

 

The Solar is 90% installed, and already up and working. The teachers and house moms are thrilled 
with having the power on at all times. Makes their days so much easier to get things accomplished. 

Jim and Tammy who run New Road Mission/The Fold visited The Fold for 10 days this month. They 
brought two of their board members and their wives. A lot was accomplished during this trip, including 
time with the children, meetings with the teachers, house moms and other staff. They were there on a 
Sunday, so Jim taught the kids and they had a special treat from Ruaan, a local youth ministry leader, 
who lead worship. 

 

 
 



 

 
 
    

The March birthdays were Thapelo (15) and Itumeleng (7). We really 
appreciate Kaingo for supplying a cake every month. 
 

The Fold has been so blessed by all our supporters and their continued 
support. We look forward to the future and pray for the children who will 
be helped in the future. 

 

 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


